
 

Maple Leaf P.S. 

Winter Open House and Movie Night 
 We are pleased to offer a Winter Open House. Families are invited to make 

and take winter crafts starting at 5:15 p.m. 

Our movie “Wonder” will begin at 6:15 p.m. in the gym.   
 

All activities are free.      We will be selling popcorn and snacks for the movie.  

Feel welcome to bring a blanket to sit on for the movie time. 

       Tuesday, December 18th, 2018      5:15pm – 8:15pm 
                 Please direct enquiries to Mr. Derakshandeh at 905-895-9681 x1147 

 


